
  

“God has given each of you a gift from his great variety of spiritual gifts. 

Use them well to serve one another.” 1 Peter 4:10 

Caston Church of England Primary Academy 
Executive Headteacher: Mrs Sarah Disney 

 
The Street, Caston, Attleborough, Norfolk, NR17 1DD 

Tel: 01953 483304  Email: office@caston.norfolk.sch.uk  Web: www.caston.norfolk.sch.uk 

 
         7th October 2022   

Dear Parents/Carers 

 

Dates for your Diary 

 

21st October  - Wear it Pink for Breast Cancer 

24th – 28th October - Half Term 

8th November  - School Photos 

8th & 10th November - Parents Evening (Details to follow) 

16th November  - Flu Immunisations 

14th December  - Christmas Dinner and Christmas Jumper Day (More details to 

    follow)    

16th December  - Last day of Term 

 

Weekly Attendance Figures 30th September – 7th October 2022 

Fry Class - 96%  

Nelson Class - 99.09%  

Carter Class - 95.08%  

Cavell Class - 92.61%  

 

Congratulations to Nelson Class for having the best attendance figures this week. 

 

Outstanding Forms 

We still have some Data Collection forms and Seesaw forms outstanding.  Please could all forms be 

returned on Monday please so that we can keep our records up to date.  

 

Wear it Pink for Breast Cancer 

As the name suggests children can come to school wearing something pink.  £1 donations can be 

made on School Money.  If you wish to make a larger donation, you can do so via the fundraising link 

below.  Thank you. 

 

https://www.justgiving.com/fundraising/castonprimary?utm_source=copyLink&utm_medium=fundr

aising&utm_content=castonprimary&utm_campaign=pfp-

share&utm_term=ac86d4e205c34e3e89b9998557289643 

 

Parents Evening 

Will be after school on Tuesday 8th and Thursday 10th November.  Details on how to book your 

appointment will be sent out next week. 
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Homework 

 

Reception (EYFS)   
Pupils in reception will be set weekly reading and sound recognition homework.  
  
Years 1-5  
Pupils will be set their homework on the SeeSaw app. You should have received a login for your 
child/ren from their class teacher. If you have not received them, please contact them through the 
school office.   
  
Pupils will be set Maths and English homework on alternate weeks. Maths homework will be set on 
the Smash Maths app, which is a retrieval program. This program allows pupils to revisit prior 
learning and provides staff with feedback so that they can plan follow up activities in class. Login 
details for Smash Maths will be provided by your child’s class teacher.  
  
Pupils will also be set weekly spelling and times table homework alongside regularly reading at 
home.   
  
Year 6  
Pupils will be set their homework on the SeeSaw app. You should have received a login for your 
child/ren from their class teacher. If you have not received them, please contact them through the 
school office.   
  
Pupils will be set Maths and English homework each week. Maths homework will be set on the 
Smash Maths app which is a retrieval program. This program allows pupils to revisit prior learning 
and provides staff with feedback so that they can plan follow up activities in class. Login details for 
Smash Maths will be provided by your child’s class teacher.  
  
Pupils will also be set weekly spelling and times table homework alongside regularly reading at 
home.   
  
The schools expectation for all pupils is that they read at home at least 3 times a week. Please 
remember to sign your children’s reading record so that they can progress on the schools reading 
initiative and earn prizes for their hard work.   
  
If you have any questions regarding homework, please contact your child’s class teacher in the 
first instance.   
 

Kind Regards,  

Mrs Sarah Disney 
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